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Living with Food Allergies-

May is food allergy awareness month. 1 in 13 children has a food allergy. The allergen reaction can react from the instant it touches the tongue to up to an hour. KariJo’s family has had to deal with various food allergies and understand the challenge to living with these issues. With the help of Dr. Khan, they started this network for support and advocacy. 

Moving forward, they plan to do a teal pumpkin painting at October, get restaurants involvement in training about allergies, do fundraising events, and increase community involvement.
There will be meetings on April 8, May 13, June 10, July 15, Aug 12, Sept 9, Oct 14, Nov 11 and Dec 9 from 6:30-7:30 at Choice Health & Fitness. For more information, call 701-780-6400

Kim Greendahl- took a look at our website and has updated it through a web design site called Weebly.  The site has a google calendar. If you have a google calendar already, you can set it to auto-populate to this site as well. Our site is healthyggf.org the password is health1234.  
Leah Melquist- Partners for a healthy community. Visit www.partnersforhealtgf.org and become a partner by adopting one healthy policy within your organization. 
Haley- the Park District adopted “almost” a comprehensive policy for tobacco free parks. There will be no tobacco use allowed in all parks with the exception of smokeless at Lincoln Golf Course, Ulland Softball Complex, and Kings Walk. We’ve made great strides and while it’s not exactly what we were going for, we now have the strongest ordinance in the state.
Gisele Dias- meeting tomorrow about a Get Fit Grand Forks week involving the entire Grand Forks community. This wouldn’t be about one organization but about all the health partners in the community coming together as one body to promote health and wellness in our community.
